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MESSAGE: 

The beautiful message from the delegates at your National Convention conveyed to us the 

clarity of thought with which your community is setting about its work in these early years of 

the Nine Year Plan.  This fills us with hope for what it can achieve.  By the grace of God, we 

see the friends in Canada resolute and united in their efforts to build up a pattern of community 

life founded on the very principles that are required for societal transformation.  Day by day, in 

home after home, in heart after heart, they are planting the seeds of unity and universal love.  

As the dear friends respond to this most urgent and sacred calling, rest assured that we will 

remember them all in the Holy Shrines, beseeching Bahá’u’lláh to bestow upon them His 

constant aid. 
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